
School Closure Information for BCHS Students and Parents 

BCHS will be closed Saturday, March 14th to Sunday March, 29th 

Dates 

 No entrance is allowed to any part of the campus by anyone March 15-29, 2020.  

 For students who signed up for the SAT at BCHS, it will still be administered on Saturday, March 

14th @ 7:30 AM in the BCHS Media Center.  

 There will be No Saturday school on Saturday, March 14th or during the school closure. 

 CTAE Healthcare Blood Drive scheduled for March 20th has been cancelled.  

 Parent Advisory/PTO “You, Your Child and Testing” Meeting on March 24th has been cancelled. 

 Prom has been rescheduled from Saturday, March 28th to Saturday, April 4th (tentatively).  

 The last day of school has not been changed and is Friday, May 22nd  

 Graduation is still scheduled for Friday, May 22nd at 6pm in the BCHS Gym.  

 Spring Break will be cancelled and all faculty, staff and students should plan to attend school 

during that week (April 6-10).  

 Currently, EOC, EOPA, AP exams are on schedule with no changes.  

Sport Events 

 The Powderpuff Football game will still be held at Veterans Stadium Friday, March 13th at 6pm. 

Admission is $3.00. Concessions will be sold. Come enjoy the fun! 

 There will be no GHSA games during the time of school closure. 

 There will be no practice for any sporting events.  

 Auditions for drum major, auxiliary and Trojanettes will be held on April 1st. Applications may be 

downloaded at www.facebook.com/trojanettes  

Report Cards 

Report cards will be distributed when school resumes. Parents may check Infinite Campus (parent 

portal) for up to date grades.  

Advised Online Educational activities available during the school closure 

Students are encouraged to access the following sites during the closure in order to prepare for testing 

as well as complete assignments: 

 Google Classroom (assignments will be available) 

 Membeam – membeam.com  

 USA Test Prep – clever.com 

 I XL – ixl.com  

 Albert – albert.io  

 Odysseyware Email agruno@brooks.k12.ga.us for unlocking materials.  
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Seniors 

 The date for Senior product delivery and final payment will be rescheduled when school 

resumes. 

 All scholarships that are due during the time of school closure will be due the day school 

resumes.  

Safety measures 

BCHS cares about our students and families. Please follow CDC guidelines to protect yourself and help 

stop the spread of COVID-19. 

Please visit https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/prevention.html to learn how to best 

protect your family. 
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